## DEPT. COMM. NO. 2



## Hawai'i Tourism Authority

LINDA LINGLE

LLOYD I. UNEBASAMI Interim President and Chief Executive Officer

Telephone:

(808) 973-2255 (808) 973-2253

December 19, 2008

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa President of the Senate Twenty-Fifth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Dear President Hanabusa,

In accordance with Act 213, SLH 2007, funds were appropriated to the Hawai'i Tourism Authority (HTA) and to the Hawai'i State Department of Transportation to undertake a cost-benefit analysis of the cruise industry in the State of Hawai'i. The full report is comprised of an executive summary and nine modules on various cruise-industry topics.

Due to the voluminous nature of this report, attached are two (2) printed copies of the executive summary and two (2) discs containing the electronic files of all nine modules. For access to the fulllength Hawai'i Cruise Study reports, please log on to the following website by using the provided username and password: https://quickplace.icfconsulting.com/hawaiicruisestudyicf.

Username: GUEST (case-sensitive; use all caps)

Password: cruisehawaii

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (808) 973-2264.

Very truly yours,

LLOYD I. UNEBASAMI

Interim President and Chief Executive Officer

Enclosure

DEC 20 P2:58